
  
Date:      Tuesday June 18, 2024 

Time:      7:00 PM 

Location:      1st Floor Meeting Room 

Members Present:   Brenden Mahoney, Anna Eliot, Mary Jennings, Jeffrey Ohringer, Brian 

Edmonds 

Members Not Present:   

Others Present: Donald Barry, Dave Greenwood, Matt Ricard, Matt Pitkin, Rob Foley, 

Mike Munroe, Brian Lemieux 

  

 

Brenden Mahoney called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Park Commissioners and Primary User Group representatives introduced themselves, with 

Commissioners sharing which Parks properties they oversee. 

 

Presentation of Park Commission Expense/Operating Budget -Mary Jennings shared information on 

the Park Commission operating/expense budget, as all FY24 expenses have been tracked and allocated to 

a property. There was discussion about the current CPA projects for Cutler Field and Town Field 

renovations.  

 

Round Table Discussion, with a Liaisons from Each Primary User Group in Order to Establish 

Park Commission Capital Expense Plan – Each of the present Primary User Group representatives 

from soccer, softball, baseball, basketball, and lacrosse spoke to share improvement requests and 

suggestions at Park Commission properties. Anna Eliot presented survey results and site layout of Cow 

Pond Brook fields, answering questions about upcoming project design. 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Brenden Mahoney moved to adjourn at 8:20pm, Brian Edmonds seconded, and the motion 

carried unanimously. 

 

Minutes by Katie Berry, Interdepartmental Administrative Assistant. 
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